
What will Hungerford be like in 18 years from now? 

 

Hungerford will change - but what needs to change and what would you like to 

retain? From 22nd June we are starting the first public consultation to help to put us 

on the right track. You can find the survey at www.Hungerford2036.info . 

  

It will take the Hungerford 2036 Project Team about three years to develop the 

Neighbourhood Plan and go through all the stages. The whole point of a 

Neighbourhood Plan is that it is community-led and that means researched, written 

and voted on by the people who live in the neighbourhood – that’s you and your 

neighbours!  

At the end of the process, once the plan has been approved by a town referendum, it 

will have significant influence on the way Hungerford changes. 

 

Please complete the survey now – it should only take you 10-15 minutes – you may 

find it easier to complete it online.  If you know someone who would prefer to fill in a 

paper questionnaire there is one in the latest Adviser issue which can then be 

dropped in to one of the collection point boxes which are at the Library, Tesco, the 

Surgery, The Tally-Ho Inn, the Leisure Centre, John O’Gaunt School and the Football 

Club.  

 

We appreciate the time you spend completing the questionnaire and your 

participation in this important process. 

 

The Hungerford 2036 Neighbourhood Plan Project Team. 

 

 
 

http://www.hungerford2036.info/

